Nicole LeRoy

From: Bart Hinkle

Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 4:30 PM
To: Nicole LeRoy

Subject: RE: TLUP for Pruhs Construction

No objections or issues from my end.

From: Nicole LeRoy

Sent: Monday, March 8, 2021 4:03 PM

To: Robert Comstock <RComstock@ValdezAK.Gov>; Nathan Duval <NDuval@ValdezAK.Gov>; Nicholas Farline
<NFarline@ValdezAK.Gov>; Bart Hinkle <BHinkle@PD.ValdezAK.Gov>

Cc: Bruce Wall <BWall@ValdezAK.Gov>; Kate Huber <KHuber@ValdezAK.Gov>

Subject: TLUP for Pruhs Construction

Hi all,

We received the attached temporary land use permit application for operation of an asphalt plant at 1500 Airport Road
from Pruhs Construction. This is the same application that was processed for Pruhs for this use last year. We wanted to
solicit your comments on the proposed use before bringing the application before P&Z and City Council.

Thank you,

Nicole

Nicole LeRoy
Planning Technician

City of Valdez — Planning Department
@ 907.834.3427 | X nleroy@valdezak.gov




